
 

                                25.08.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Partners and Colleagues, 
 
As I pen down this letter, I'm finishing the third slice of my birthday cake. This week I 
took a short week-long break, but I hope my brief absence went unnoticed. However, 
if our sales team happened to work even better without me - please, do me a favor 
and don’t mention it to our CEO.  
 
I'm pleased to report that this week everything at Centravis continued as always - 
smooth, efficient, and without any disruptions. Our team ensures that our processes 
and deliveries are on point, and I'm proud of their dedication and commitment. 
 
Thank you for your trust in our services and team! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 
 
 
 
 


